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My	Solar	feed-in	tariff	went	from	60c/kWh	to	6c/kWh	on	1st	Jan	2017.		This	is	a	
rip	off	!!!		The	Solar	feed-in	tariff	needs	to	be	brought	into	line	with	at	least	the	
average	charge	/kWh	of	24.5c/kWh	being	charged	by	the	electricity	suppliers.		
The	feed-in	tariff	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar,	this	means	recognising	
the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar	
systems.	
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